
 

 

 

 

 
 

Construction Alert 

Suncoast Trail Between US 98 and SR 44 

Closed to Public Access 

 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) would like to remind residents in Hernando and Citrus 

counties that the expansion of the Suncoast Trail from US 98 to State Road (SR) 44 is 

CLOSED to the public. The trail is actively under construction. For your safety, please do not 

access the Suncoast Trail in this area. 

 

 
FTE is expanding the Suncoast Trail as part of the Suncoast Parkway 2 project from US 98 

to SR 44. For more information regarding this project, please visit: www.suncoast2.com. 

 Public Information 

 
Stephanie Eisenberg  

Community Outreach Specialist 
407-264-3064 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
stephanie.eisenberg@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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